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NOTICE 

 

Effective March 18, 2020, the Passaic County Department of Planning and 

Economic Development is working with a limited staff because of the Public 

Health Emergency. As a result, the Planning Board Meeting scheduled for March 

26, 2020 has been canceled. Future Planning Board meetings remain tentatively 

scheduled, but may be subject to cancellation. Updates will be provided via the 

Passaic county website as they are developed. (www.passaiccountynj.org)  

 

Effective immediately, all Planning Board applications and submissions will be 

accepted through digital transmission ONLY. All required application materials as 

outlined on the Passaic County Planning Board website 

(https://www.passaiccountynj.org/government/boards_committees_and_commissio

ns/passaic_county_planing_board/index.php) will be required in a PDF format 

including a signed application form. All submissions should be emailed to Jason 

Miranda jasonmi@passaiccountynj.org and copied to Michael Lysicatos at 

mlysicatos@passaiccountynj.org. We thank you for your understanding as we 

work to meet the needs of the public through this Public Health Emergency.  
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